

Peggy O'Brien

18th March 1940 - 16th August 2023

Nazareth House Chapel

Tuesday 5th September, 10 am

Welcome and Introduction

EULOGY

By Theresa, Peggy's daughter & Eve, Peggy's grandaughter

Readings by Fr Terry Eve Knott

Cremation at St Marylebone Crematorium East End Road N2 ORZ

Please join Peggy's family for refreshments back at Nazareth House after the crematorium.

You can shed tears that she has gone, or you can smile that she has lived.

You can close your eyes and pray that she will come back, or you can open your eyes and see all that she has left.

Your heart can be empty because you can't see her, or you can be full of the love that you shared.

You can turn your back on tomorrow and live yesterday, or you can be happy for tomorrow because of yesterday.

You can remember her and only that she is gone, or you can cherish her memory and let it live on.

You can cry and close your mind, be empty and turn your back.

or you can do what she would want; smile, open your eyes, love and go on.



APPRECIATION

Peggy's family would like to express their sincere gratitude to the Sisters of Nazareth and all the staff who work tirelessly to care for their residents with enormous love and respect.

We will never forget your kindness.

DONATIONS

If you wish to make a donation, Peggy's family have selected Nazareth House as their chosen charity. Your donations will go towards the wonderful activities provided for the residents, many of which Peggy enjoyed herself.